Dear Family,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have a student in our school family who is severely allergic to peanuts. In order to help keep that student safe we are asking you to help us keep our classroom a peanut free zone. Please refrain from sending in peanuts or peanut butter. Last year a lot of families had success transitioning to SunButter which is made with sunflower seeds. Thank you for understanding and helping to keep our whole school family safe.

Ms. Claire & Ms. Jenny

Dear Family,

We have a student in our school family who is severely allergic to peanuts and in order to help keep that student safe we are making our classroom a peanut free zone. This means that peanuts and peanut butter are not to be sent to school in any students’ lunch. Thank you for understanding and helping to keep our whole school family safe.

Ms. Claire & Ms. Heidi
